
From: Ortega, Norma L@DOT [mailto:norma.ortega@dot.ca.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 2:13 PM 
To: Mammano, Vincent (FHWA) 
Cc: Dougherty, Malcolm X@DOT; Sutliff, Karla@DOT; Gutierrez, Gary F@DOT 
Subject: Buy America Waiver Withdrawn 
 
Good Afternoon Vince, 
 
In light of the recent memo released by FHWA dated July 11, 2013, issuing a temporary transition period 
for non-federally funded utility relocations, Caltrans would like to withdraw the waiver request 
submitted to your attention on June 27, 2013 titled the “Cordelia I-80/I-680/State Route (SR) 12 
Project”. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns regarding this 
request.  Thank you.  
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